
 

 

 

 

Cir/013/18-19                                 Date : 16.08.2018 

Dear parents,  

                             

Greetings to you! 

  

In keeping with our efforts to tap the hidden talents of our children; we will not only be participating in 
most of the Interschool activities conducted by various schools; but go ahead and also host an Interschool 
activity in our School.  Accordingly, it is with immense pride that I share with you that PEARSON Schools 
across the country will host “TiRanGAA” an interschool platform for children to exhibit the best of talent 
and skills in their respective age groups.    
 
This year, we have chosen the theme "Health and Fitness” - Mind, Body and Soul with the objective to 
improve physical and mental health of our students so that they realize their potential, and work happily 
and productively. We know that ‘Healthy kids learn better!’ 

The School team for Tirangaa has been decided based on the various intra school competitions that have 
been conducted so far.   Please note that our school will be hosting the Interschool competition TiRanGAA 
in the school campus on August 25, 2018.  As we will have many schools participating in the competition 
and teachers will also be busy in attending to the various requirements of the competition, we have gone 
ahead and declared August 25, 2018 a holiday for students. 
 
 

We look forward to your support and co-operation in this regard. 

Best regards, 

For Manipal School 

 
 

Principal 

Mrs.Anuradha Shivaram 

 


